Email to Referee requesting a reference
PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL

Re: Post Title
Dear XXXXX,
In an application for the above post Name has named you as a referee.  I attach a copy of the particulars of the post, which you may find helpful in assessing the candidate’s qualifications and suitability.
It would be helpful to the Selection Committee if the following headings were included when writing your report

· Education & Qualifications
· Experience
· Knowledge & Skills

· Personal Suitability & Personal Effectiveness

I would be most grateful if you would forward your response to this request at your earliest convenience, but no later than XXXXX.   Please note we are unable to forward references not received by this date to the Selection Committee.   Please email to Name.
(FOR INTERNAL UCC REFEREES ONLY)
Please find attached the Provision of Employment References Policy. http://www.ucc.ie/en/SupportandAdministration/PoliciesandProcedures/HumanResources/Staffing/ProvisionofEmploymentReferences/
Please note that per the University Code of Conflict of Interest in relation to Recruitment and Promotions (http://ocla.ucc.ie/statutes/Regulations/Appointment/ConflictofInterestPolicyDec2012.pdf), an internal Selection Committee member who provides a reference for a candidate who is applying for a UCC post, in circumstances where they are a selection committee member for that post are advised that they must avoid making any statement recommending the candidate for the post but should provide clear and factual information on the candidate which is related to the selection criteria for the post. Any reference from an internal selection committee member recommending the candidate for appointment to the post will be returned to the member prior to any circulation for revision in line with the requirements of this policy. 

University College Cork is subject to the Freedom of Information Acts (1997 and 2003). A request by the subject of this reference under the Freedom of Information Acts will require the release of this reference, which you provide.  Given the availability of references through FOI, it is University policy to release references to the candidate on request without the requirement to make an application under the FOI Acts.

I wish to thank you in advance for your assistance in supplying this reference.

Yours sincerely

Name
